
 

STOCKWELL PRIMARY SCHOOL  
EID CELEBRATIONS 
We would like to welcome the Stockwell 
community to celebrate Eid-al-Fitr with us. 
Join us from 3:45 for an Eid celebration.  There will be an 
assembly explaining why Eid is celebrated, followed by 
sharing of food and fun activities. Please bring a halal or 
vegetarian dish to share (no nuts please and ingredients 
clearly labelled). 

Children are welcome to wear their own clothes to school 
on the day, with a voluntary contribution of £1 to the PTA. 

  

3:45pm – 5:30pm 

──── 

Friday 6th May 2022 

──── 

Main Hall 

──── 

Own Clothes Day 
£1 

──── 
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